
 Important Notice 

11th December 2020 

 

To all students  

From President, Kagawa University 

 

Raising infection alert level for COVID-19 

 

Due to the rising cases of infection and impending health services and system crisis, 

Kagawa Prefecture has decided to raise the alert level to ‘Infection Alert Period’.  

 

With this alert, Kagawa Prefecture is requesting the cooperation from all persons to assist 

in preventing the virus from spreading.   

 

Along this line, Kagawa University is asking all students to exercise extra precaution and 

care in this period.  

 

<Caution sourced from Kagawa Prefecture>  * Excerpted version 

Regarding movements across prefectures: 

 Unnecessary movements to areas with spreading virus (new cases of 5 or more 

persons /100,000 persons/week) should be carefully re-considered.  

 Any movement to areas with new cases of 15 or more persons /100,000 

persons/week) should be seriously re-considered with even more extra thought. 

《URL to check areas with expanding virus infections》 

https://hazard.yahoo.co.jp/article/20200813#number 

 

<Thorough implementation of living the new lifestyle> 

 Strictly observe the appropriate behaviors, such as avoiding the 3Cs (Closed spaces, 

Crowded places, Close-contact settings), keeping social distance with other people, 

wearing mask, and washing hands. 

 Refrain from attending dinners and parties with large crowd, and speaking or 

shouting in loud voices in restaurants, karaoke bars, or sports events etc.  

 

 

The virus can infect anyone. Always be considerate to other people, and specifically, 

abstain from inappropriate behavior or speech that belittle victims of the corona 

infection as well as individuals associated with them. 

 


